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SSEN Transmission invites you to come and share your views with us.

Scottish and Southern Electricity Networks (SSEN) Transmission are holding two further virtual consultation exhibitions following 
on from the events held in June 2021.  The project team has, reviewed the feedback we received from statutory and non-
statutory consultees and is now moving into the alignment stage of our proposals to construct an offline 132kV OHL wood pole 
trident line between Harris Grid Supply Point and Stornoway Grid Supply Point, replacing the existing single pole trident design 
with a new “H” Pole trident wood pole line.

The virtual consultation events have been designed to be almost as interactive as face to face events, allowing for the 
presentation of key project information and plans, as well as providing an opportunity to ask questions about the project to team 
members. Visitors will be able to engage directly with the project team, via a live chat function, where they can ask any questions 
they might have about the project and share their feedback on the current alignment proposals.

To find out how you can join the interactive 
virtual consultation visit the project website: 

www.ssen-transmission.co.uk/projects/ 
harris-stornoway-132kv-ohl/ The virtual consultation events will 

be taking place on:

15 September 2021
14:00-16:00

&
16 September 2021

18:00-19:30

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact 
our Community Liaison Manager:

Lisa Marchi
Community Liaison Manager, 
10 Henderson Road, Inverness, IV1 1SN
(Return address)

Tel:	 01463 728 072	 Mob:	 +44 (0) 7825 015 507
Email:	 lisa.marchi@sse.com
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